## The Mathematical Association of America

MICHIGAN SECTION



February 6, 1986

to: Institutional Representative-MAA

Dear Representative:

As is traditional in the Michigan Section of the MAA, I am asking all the Mathematical Sciences departments in Michigan to support our efforts by paying Institutional dues. We let each department decide whether to submit \$20 or \$30 for its annual dues (\$20 <-> "small", \$30 <-> "large"). Please encourage your department chair to support our very active section by paying the annual Institution dues.

We thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully yours, Clifton & Early Br.

Clifton E. Ealy, Jr. Secretary/Treasurer

Secretary/Treasu

mf enc.